Rosemary Mackenzie
Committee Administrator
Etobicoke & York Council
Etobicoke, ON

To Rosemary Mackenzie,

This letter is intended to inform you that The Princess Margaret Cancer Foundation is hosting an event
called Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer. Taking place on Saturday, October 1st, 2016 at Woodbine
Racetrack, this event is being held to raise money to conquer cancer through a l-day road hockey
tournament. Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer will commence at 6:00am with check-in and end by 8:00pm.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

(Nera —

Carolyn Sacks

Client Service Manager

SDI Marketing / Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer
csacks@sdimarketing.com

+1.647.237.6833

SDI Marketing/Road Hockey to Conquer Cancer
175 Galaxy Blvd. #202

Toronto, ON

MAW 0CS



